
To the Boundaries Commission.
27/09/2024
I believe the initial proposal of new boundaries is the right thing to do.
It is important for south Wales valleys constituency pairings to run north-south up and down 
the valleys, so pairing towns reflecting local ties in valley communities.
Nigel Cuttell


